From: Lisa Kugler

To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul
Cc: Gene Gelgelu

Subject: Fwd: AEDS_LAP RE: Fire related structural report

Date: Friday, April 15, 2022 10:53:01 AM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Ms. Moermond,

Per the email below, the structural report will not be available until the end of April. We have
no additional information to report except an application for an additional federal source has
been submitted.

Please advise as to our next report and meeting.

Thank you

Lisa Kugler
612-718-5954

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Severson, Brad <Brad.Severson@kimley-horn.com>
Date: Wed, Apr 6, 2022 at 5:37 PM

Subject: RE: AEDS LAP RE: Fire related structural report

To: Rebecca Muchow <rebeccamuchow(@cushingterrell.com>, Lisa Kugler

<lisa@lisakuglerconsults.com>, Gene Gelgelu <ggelgelu@aeds-mn.org>
Cc: Nicole Dovel-Moore <NicoleDovelMoore@cushingterrell.com>

Rebecca / Lisa —

I have checked on the anticipated testing schedule and concluded that we won’t be able to
issue a final report by the 18™, We can plan on cutting the steel samples and reviewing the
cmu walls next week. The specialty steel testing lab results may take 1 or 2 weeks to

complete. The intent would be to issue a final report by the end of the month.

Thanks,

Brad

Bradley E. Severson, PE SE
Kimley-Horn || 767 Eustis Street, Suite 100,St. Paul, MN 55114
Direct: 612-294-9735 | Mobile: 763-772-3001
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